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Margaret Sullivan, a native of Mobile, received her undergraduate 
degree from Stanford University in Human Biology with a 
concentration in Health Care Management, and a MS in Health 
Policy and Management from Harvard School of Public Health. 
 
Prior to joining the Mitchell Cancer Institute, she worked as a 
consultant for FLR Health Resources in Georgia and afterwards 
served in numerous capacities for the University of South Alabama.  
She was instrumental in the initial conception of a cancer institute 
at USA, and has served in multiple key roles during its start-up and 
implementation.  

 
Ms. Sullivan was recently appointed as the USA-MCI Deputy Director for Business 
Development and Outreach.  She has served as project manager for 2 outreach grants 
awarded to USA-MCI, and co-author on several publications. She is Secretary of the 
Alabama Comprehensive Cancer Control Coalition, and a participant in the Alabama 
Statewide Colorectal Cancer Roundtable.                                                                                                               
 
 


